[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Foley Fire Department will receive sealed bids for the sale of a 1994 Freightliner FL-60 Walk-in Rescue Truck.  The Unit has a 14’ Road Rescue Aluminum Walk-in Body with 68” Interior Height and Rear & Side Door.  The truck has a 5.9L Cummins Diesel Engine, Allison Automatic Transmission with 61,000 miles, and 4,500 hours on it.  The Unit has Whelen Emergency Warning Lights, Siren and controls, 4-650 Watt Telescoping Flood Lights, Fabco Power 6000 Watt Hydraulic Generator, 12,000# Warn Winch, 2 Hydraulic Hose Reels with 100’ of Hyd. Hose on each.  Unit is in Fair shape and will be removed from service soon.  Unit is sold "As Is/Where Is" with no express or implied warranty.
 
Sealed bids will be accepted until 2pm on Wednesday October 14, 2020 and can be mailed to City of Foley Fire Department, Box 709, Foley, MN  56329 or dropped off at Foley City Hall, 251 4th Ave. N., Foley, MN  56329.  Front of envelope must be marked 'Rescue Truck Bid'. 
 
Photos of the Unit are available on the City of Foley Website at www.ci.foley.mn.us

Any questions can be referred to Chief Mark Pappenfus at mpappenfus@gmail.com or 320-250-6415.
 
The City of Foley reserves the right to reject any or all bids.
